
Time: 
Place: 

Present: 

7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JUNE 5, 1978 

Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor Russell Sweetman 
Councilmembers Leonard Stubbs 

James Singer 
Jeffrey Siler 
J. V. Stone 

Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 

Council offered no questions concerning the Bids received for the purchase 
of Microfilm Equipment. Mr. Kenning recommended that Council accept the low 
Bid of the 3M Company. 

Mayor Green administered the Oath of Office to Planning Conmission Member 
Marian Simmons. 

Mr. Kenning advised Council that the Developer of Black Oak Forest would 
like to discuss alternatives for the drainage swale with perhaps a Council 
Member and the City Staff before discussing the matter with the entire 
Council in open Session. Council concurred with this request. 

Approved: ~.,,__,,-~ 
Mayor 

Marilyn J. Mclaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


